
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Borden gas station application
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:18:32 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:35 AM
Subject: FW: Borden gas station application

-----Original Message-----
From: Shawn Callaghan [mailto:callaghanshawn14@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:06 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Borden gas station application

Hello, I am writing you today to express my displeasure with the recent application for another gas station in
Borden. I have worked in the Borden area for more than 25 years and do not see the need for a fourth gas station in
this community. There are presently 3 gas stations representing 3 different fuel companies already that service this
area sufficiently.

Regards,
Shawn Callaghan

Sent from my iPad
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